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Grissum, Roberta

From: Grissum, Roberta
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2008 11:50 AM
To: 'bcopsey@nwmo.net'
Subject: Holway Long Distance Company's 2007 Annual Report to the Missouri Public Service 

Commission, Reference No. BMAR-2008-0920

Importance: High

Dear Mr. Copsey:

Thank you for submitting the 2007 Annual Report to the Missouri Public Service Commission. I have reviewed the report 
and discovered that the incorrect form was used for this submission.  Staff will accept the report as submitted, however, in 
the future you should use the current form sent to you or download it from our website at http://www.psc.mo.gov since our 
forms do change from time to time.  

For your convenience, in lieu of requiring a resubmission of all or part of your annual report, I have provided the 
Commission’s Data Center with a copy of this email to be filed in conjunction with your annual report, which will be 
sufficient to accept your filing.

The above item(s) are for informational purposes only and DO(ES) NOT REQUIRE A COMPANY RESPONSE, however, 
if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Please reference the following identification number when 
contacting the Missouri Public Service Commission concerning your report: BMAR-2008-0920.

Sincerely,

Roberta Grissum, Utility Regulatory Auditor
Missouri Public Service Commission
9900 Page Avenue, Suite 103
Overland, MO 63132
314-877-2778 Ext. 237

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message including attachments, if any, is intended only for the person or entity 
to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and /or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure 
or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all 
copies of the original message. If you are the intended recipient but do not wish to receive communications through this 
medium, please so advise the sender immediately.

Quotes:

"We cannot all do Great Things, but we can do Small Things with Great Love" - Mother Teresa

"Ours is not to do the extraordinary, only to do the ordinary extraordinarily well. - Catherine McAuley Sister of Mercy 
Patron Saint


